MUPY welcomed the delegate from University of Liverpool, UK

March 1st, 2017

On March 1st, 2017, MUPY executives led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol, Dean, along with
Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality Development, and Assoc. Prof.
Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International Relations, welcomed Prof. Dr.
Luminita Paraoan from Institute of Ageing and Chronic Disease, University of Liverpool, UK. The
purpose of her visit was to be an invited speaker in Mahidol - Liverpool Symposium 2017 held during
March 2nd - 3rd, 2017. On this occasion, Prof. Dr. Luminita Paraoan visited MUPY to meet and discuss
about mutual collaboration.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1975



